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25th October 2024 

Dear Families 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be having a very special visitor from the 

past in school on Monday, 11th November. Sir William Petty will be joining us to 

tell us all about the Great Fire of London and all children will be taking part in 

some special activities linked to our topic.  

School has subsidised the cost of this visitor so we are only asking for a 

contribution of £4.00 per child. 

We are very much looking forward to these exciting activities! Thank you for your 

continued support. 

Mrs Inhester and Miss Nicklin 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

I wish my child     ………………………………..  Class …………………. to 

take part in Sir William Petty’s activities and enclose a contribution of £4.00. 

 

Signed …………………………………….. Parent/Guardian   Date ………….. 
 

 

 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, KS1 Lead Catherine Inhester & EYFS Lead Nichola 

Tonkinson.  

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


